
FAQ suggestions: 

Q:  Why do I have to have a CAGE code as an owner? 

A:  The Federal Government has implemented a change effective November 1, 2014, which requires this 

to be obtained in order for the hotel to renew or obtain their own specific CAGE code 

 

Q:  Does my CAGE code expire?   

A:  Once the owner obtains a CAGE code per the job aid provided, it does not expire.  This is for an 

owner CAGE code only. 

 

Q:  How do I check to see if I have an existing CAGE code? 

A:  Perform a search at WWW.SAM.GOV by selecting “search records” and entering requested data 

 

Q:  If I am in sales, where do I obtain the cage code? 

A:  Perform a search at WWW.SAM.GOV by selecting “search records” and entering requested data 

 

Q:  What happens if the hotel does not have a CAGE code? 

A:  After the owner provides their specific CAGE code to the hotel, the hotel will have to register for a 

CAGE Code.   

 

Q:  Why can’t we utilize Marriott International’s CAGE code? 

A:  Government requirement is the owner must have a CAGE code, not the management company. 
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